

From: s47F
To: s47F
Cc: s47F
Subject: Hobart Airport Meeting 24/10 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Date: Wednesday, 24 October 2018 12:45:41 PM

Hi s47F,

As discussed, I had a phone hook up with HB Airport this morning.

s47F

Notes from meeting:

- Advised s47F that CACG chair had been provided ASA response to s47F MoM feedback
- s47F asked who will be attending next CACG. s47F. and ??
- Question from s47F. re SRP
 - Who is attending?
 - Pilot attending?
 - How many designs to be presented?
 - Will pilot be supportive of 'east' and provide feedback on 'west'?
 - Are there tracking options in the 'east' design? E.g. RNP, RNAV
 - Has RNAV been shortened?
- I advised s47F that SRP content/format still being finalised. s47F to attend.
- Discussed how design would be presented. E.g. google earth or other means? Not confirmed as yet.
- Advised s47F that R12 RNAV and VOR will be managed separately to airspace review

PFAS also discussed. Will leave that with C.O.

Thanks,

s47F

s47F
ATM Service Manager
Airservices Australia

s47F
s47F
[@airservicesaustralia.com](mailto:s47F@airservicesaustralia.com)